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CLASSIFIEDS

 Contact
 Jodi Snook

 at  541-278-2670
 or

 jsnook@eastoregonian.com

 Sell Your
 Home 
 Here!

 BUS IN ES S  DIRECTO RY
 Y O UR GUIDE TO  LO CAL PRO FESSIO NALS

 To  a d vertise, ca ll Terri a t 541-215-0447

 Painting

 PAINTING GREAT 
 HOMES FOR 28 YEARS!
 Excellent Color Advice 

 Free Bids
 (2009 Business of the year*)

 541-276-9679 541-276-9679
 www.asharppainter.com

 CCB#132851     WA LLC#ASHARPL022QF

 Pendleton Chamber of Commerce

 Grounds Maintenance

 F i e l d s   o f   G r e e n
 Commercial

 Grounds Maintenance
 and Window Washing

 Serving Pendleton 
 & Hermiston

 541-519-5207
 Gary Stuart, owner

 Contractor

 Baarstad's General 
 Contracting

 Residential
 Commercial

 Pendleton, OR
 541-276-7235 • larryb@bmi.net

 www.baarstadgeneral
 contracting.com

 CCB# 104698

 Miscellaneous

 Your 
 business 
 should

 be here!

 Your 
 business 
 should

 be here!

 CLASSIFIED M ARK ETPL A C E
 Pla ce cla ssified  a d s on lin e a t www.ea storeg on m a rketp la ce.com  or ca ll 5 4 1-278-26 78

 C O N TAC T US
 333 E. M a in
 Herm isto n , O rego n  97838
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 567-1764
 Cla ssified  em a il: cla ssified s@ herm isto n hera ld .co m

 To ll Free in  O rego n : 1-800-522-0255

 211 S.E. Byers • Pen d leto n , O rego n  97801
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 278-2680

 24  HO UR S ERVIC E
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 278-2680 • (541) 567-1764
 Circu la tio n  a n d  m a in  switchbo a rd : 1-800-522-0255
 cla ssified s@ ea sto rego n ia n .co m
 Lea ve u s a  m essa ge a n d  we will 
 co n firm  yo u r a d  the n ext w o rk in g d a y.

 EDITIO N S  DEADLIN ES
 W ed n esd a y  3 p.m . M o n d a y
 Sa tu rd a y  3 p.m . Thu rsd a y

 Dea d lin es fo r a d vertisem en ts to  
 a ppea r in  the Herm isto n  Hera ld  fo r a ll 
 cla ssified  lin e a d s.
 W e Accept  Herm iston  Hera ld

 Ea st O reg on ia n
 Blu e M ou n ta in  Ea g le

 W a llow a  C ou n ty C hiefta in

 Mailroom 
 Worker: Part-time opportunity  to work in our  packaging and  distributing  department in  Pendleton, OR.

 Must be able to  regularly lift 40#.  Duties include using  machines to place  inserts into the paper,  labeling newspapers,  moving the papers  from the press.
 Pre-employment drug  test required.  Part  time, hours are  generally 7 pm to 2 am,  varying days. Starting  wage $9.25 per hour.

 Send resume and 
 letter of interest to

 EO Media Group
 PO Box 2048

 Salem, OR  97308-2048
 Fax to 503-371-2935 

 or e-mail 
 hr@eomediagroup.com or 
 pick up an application at 
 211 SE Byers, Pendleton.  

Lost & Found 5

WHEELER 
COUNTY, Twicken-
ham, OR – 7,744.08
deeded ac. with 
3,407 BLM ac. of 
grazing allotments. 
47 ac. of irrigated 
bottoms. 2 +/- miles
of John Day River 
frontage. Hunting for
deer, elk, upland 
birds, waterfowl and 
Mouflon sheep with 
LOP tags.
$3,975,000. #03414
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

TURN HERE for the
Home on your 
WISHLIST Call 541 
377 6855 to find 
ALL homes and 
properties in your 
range -- Turn Here 
Realty 541 377 6855

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

UMATILLA 
COUNTY, Pendle-
ton, OR – Auto de-
tail/paint shop & stor-
age units. 1,800 sf 
shop with paint 
booth, ada restroom 
and awning. 5 ea 
10ʼx14ʼ storage units 
on 2 city fenced lots. 
Perfect for owner/op-
erator or 2-3 worker 
operation. Possible 
lease or lease/pur-
chase available. 
$239,900. #03014
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
REDUCED!! NOW
$65,900! Cozy 2-3 
bedroom on the flat. 
Zoned C-1. Metal 
roof, patio. Shop.RV 
parking. Walk to 
shopping,restaurants 
etc. MLS#14030539 
CALL;MARGE LAPP

Pendleton 
Southgate Realty

(541) 276-1957

Pendleton
OASIS IN Adams! 
Over 4000 sqft on 
half acre. Newer 
Construction, high 
ceilings, open floor 
plan, provides con-
temporary country 
living.  Was 
$299,900, now 
$265,000, Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS: 14059418
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
Excellent Condi-
tion, 3 bedroom, 2 
bath, Newer Town 
Home, good location, 
close to park,  Open 
floor plan, patio, 
fenced backyard, ga-
rage, nice finishes, 
$113,900. Call Matt 
Vogler, 
MLS15424175
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$184,900 LARGE 3 
B/R 1.5 bath home 
with 2963 + sq. ft. 
detached garage, 
storage building, 
oversized lot,
Nice patio . Call 
Shane  
541-379-7802 
RMLS#14259192

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
COLLEGE VIEW,
Contemporary  3 
bedroom, 2.5 bath, 
Open floor plan, 
Custom Kitchen,  
Quartz Countertops,  
Master Suite, Large 
Backyard, Mature 
Landscaping,  UGS, 
RV Parking, 
$234,900, 
MLS15467924, Matt 
Vogler, 
541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$5,000 Price Reduc-
tion to $154,900, 
One Level, 4 bdrm, 2 
bath , family room, 
master suite, walk-in 
closet, family neigh-
borhood, private 
backyard, Call Matt 
Vogler, 
541.377.9470, MLS: 
14409224
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$257,500
NEED MORE 
ROOM?  How about 
4 bedrooms and 3 
baths on a .32 acre 
lot?  Move-in ready 
today!  Call Debi Byr-
nes to schedule a 
tour.  #14484227

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$244,900                   
DAYLIGHT
RANCHER.  4bed-
room, 3bath, 2778 
s.f.(m/l),   2car ga-
rage, deck extends 
entire length of 
homes south side.  
Home sits on an 
oversized lot. Kevin 
541-969-8243cell.  
#14268337

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$219,900 
ATTENTION TO DE-
TAILS!  Very well 
maintained Sher-
wood 4bed, 2bath 
w/attached salon or 
in-home office.  Up-
dates throughout.  
FAG heat/CA.  
Fenced w/dog run, 
UGS.  Glenn 541 
276-0021.  
#14238892

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$215,000 – 4 Bed-
room 3 Bath  2362 
sq ft. Home.  Very 
nice condition 
throughout. Large 
back deck. Fenced 
back yard.  Gor-
geous view.  .   
MLS# 14029793
Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty
(541-379-8690)

Rocky Mikesell  
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$199,000
CHARMING TURN 
OF CENTURY 2 
story home w/base-
ment.  3 bedroom, 2 
bath updated 
kitchen.  2 additional 
lots w/gazebo, park 
like gardens.  Dori 
541-310-1001cell.  # 
14045482

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$199,000  4 Bed 3 
Bath Home.  Very 
nice throughout.  
Newer Kitchen.  Co-
rian Counter tops.  
Newer Furnace and 
Central Air.  Two car 
garage.  
MLS#13384063 

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$186,500                
GREAT VIEW/WON-
DERFUL LOCA-
TION!   2blocks from 
Main Street 
Bridge/River Walk.  
4bedrooms w/office, 
hardwood floors.  
Newer roof, electri-
cal.  Deck in back-
yard, garage.  Jef 
541-276-0021.  
#12238138

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$178,500                      
UPDATES
THROUGHOUT, 
large 2bedroom, 
2bath, 1level home.
Corner fenced lot, 
patio, shed. Up-
dated kitchen, formal 
dining, large utility.  
Metal roof and sid-
ing. Vicki 541 969- 
9441cell.  
#14407502

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$166,500 – 4 Bed-
room 2 Bath on 
North Hill.  Hard-
wood Floors.  Cen-
tral Heat & Air.  
Large back deck.  
Garage.  1924 Sq. 
Ft.  Nice inside and 
out.  MLS# 
14211391

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$159,900 3 B/R 2 
Bath one car garage, 
in Sherwood area.  
Remodeled interior 
with Kitchen Island. 
Bring offers! Call 
Scott  541-379-3283 
RMLS#14548160

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

NO MONEY DOWN! 
Free Buyerʼs Consul-
tation discussing no 
money down pro-
grams, closing costs 
assistance. Must 
have good credit,  
Call Matt Vogler, The 
Weekend & After 
Hours Realtor, 
541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$159,900       
RANCH STYLE 
SHERWOOD 
HOME.  Natural light, 
open floor plan, 
vaulted ceilings in 
mid-century style 
home.  Master suite, 
family room.  Large, 
private backyard.  
Jef 
541-2760021/Dawn 
541-310-9563cell.  
#14427298

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$154,900, Pano-
ramic City Views, 
Newer 3 bedroom, 2 
bath, Excellent Con-
dition, Open Con-
cept, Vaulted Ceiling, 
Master Suite French 
doors open to deck, 
RV Parking, Call 
Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470, 
MLS:15642931
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$139,900 – 3 Bed-
room 1.5 Bath   
2000+ sq ft.Home 
Very nice condition 
throughout.  Extra 
dwelling could be 
dual living or rental.  
Large lot.   MLS# 
14049686

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$139,900                  
GREAT FLOOR 
PLAN/ADDITIONAL 
BONUS-FAMILY 
ROOM.  Living room 
w/pellet stove insert.  
3bed, 2bath, 1452 
s.f.(m/l).  Master bed 
w/bath, w/2closets.  
Patio, fenced yard.  
Marsha 541 
377-5152cell.  
#13432776

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$104,000
GREAT STARTER 
HOME ON THE 
FLATS.  3bedroom 
home w/lots of char-
acter.  Extra storage 
in basement.  
Fenced backyard, 
garage, off street 
parking.  Call Cari 
541-377-5058.  
#14204935

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Over 1200 
Homes for Sale

www.east
oregonreal
estate.com

INVESTOR OPPOR-
TUNITY for multi 
plex and large crafts-
man combination on 
NW 10th / 
Despain-Turn Here 
Realty to find the 
home to suit you 541 
377 6855 Turn Here 
Realty 

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

HOW MUCH is your 
home worth? Call 
Matt Vogler, The 
Weekend & After 
Hours Realtor for a 
Complimentary Mar-
ket Analysis, which 
includes Active and 
Sold Comparables, 
541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

EQUAL HOUSING 
OPPORTUNITY

All real estate adver-
tising in this newspa-
per is subject to the 
Fair Housing Act
which makes it illegal 
to advertise any pref-
erence, limitation, or 
discrimination based 
on race, color, relig-
ion, sex, handicap, fa-
milial status, or na-
tional origin, or an in-
tention to make any 
such preference, limi-
tation, or discrimina-
tion." Familial status 
includes children un-
der the age of 18 liv-
ing with parents or le-
gal custodians, preg-
nant women, and peo-
ple securing custody 
of children under 18.
This newspaper will 
not knowingly accept 
any advertising for 
real estate which is in 
violation of the law. 
Our readers are 
hereby informed that 
all dwellings adver-
tised in this newspa-
per are available on 
an equal opportunity 
basis. To complain of 
discrimination, call 
HUD toll-free at 
1-800-669-9777. The 
toll-free telephone 
number for the hear-
ing impaired is 
1-800-927-9275.

COUNTRY HOME,
19AC 4BR, 1BA,- 

Full basement 40x60 
Shop, 35x25 Shop, 

40x40 Barn, 
Riding Arena.

$338,000
541-377-0273
541-276-4231
Bank Approved

BRAND NEW 3 bed-
room, 2 bath, Gor-
geous City Views,  
Open Floor Plan, 
Vaulted Ceiling, 
Hickory Cabinets, 
Laminate Hardwood 
Floors, Ceramic 
Tiled Showers, En-
ergy Efficient, 
$179,500.  Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS15100333
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

$132,500, REMOD-
ELED 4 bedroom, 
Updated Kitchen and 
Bathrooms, Newer 
Roof, Furnace, Win-
dows and all Appli-
cances Included. Ga-
rage, Fenced Yard, 
Ready for You to call 
Home!  Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470 
MLS15273774
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Email or Call 
Paula @

classifieds@
eastoregonian.

com
541-278-2678
to place your 
classified ad!!

ADOPT:
Adoring Doctor, 

Devoted, 
Financially Secure 

Family, Music, 
Theater, Sports, 

Travel, Education 
awaits 1st baby.
1-800-379-8418

Expenses 
Paid

Personals 20

TURN HERE
to travel the USA or 
travel the world. 
Guided group tours 
Down Under- or
itineraries and 
bookings for the self 
guided adventure.. 
Turn Here Travel 
541 377 6855

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

Travel 12

View all 
state wide legal 
notices online at

www.public
noticeads.com/

PLEASE CHECK
YOUR AD ON THE

FIRST DAY OF
PUBLICATION.

While we are happy to 
make any necessary 
correction, we cannot 
be responsible for er-
rors appearing for 
multiple days. Thank 
you!

CLASSIFIED LINE 
AD DEADLINES

Edition:

East Oregonian
Tuesday

3pm Monday
Wednesday

3pm Tuesday
Thursday

3pm Wednesday
Friday

3pm Thursday
Saturday

3pm Friday

Hermiston Herald
Wednesday
3pm Monday

Saturday 
3pm Thursday

Call Paula

541-278-2678

classifieds@
eastoregonian.com

Special Notices 10

LOST IN
McKay Reservoir 

area, small brown & 
white rat terrier, 
female, named 

Emma.
541-310-7245 or

541-566-3469

LOST CAT
3/15/15: Black & 

White named 
Monkee, long hair, 
female, lost near 

west side 
Hermiston Butte. 

Call/text Heidi 
541-701-9001.

FOUND MONEY
week ending March 

14th, 2015, 
Pendleton, Oregon
Call 541-377-3399

Reach the buyer
you're looking for

with a low cost, effec-
tive classified ad.

BUY IT! SELL IT!
FIND IT!

The Hermiston Herald
Classified

1-800-962-2819

Turn those
unwanted

items around
the house into
CASH with a
Classified Ad!


